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Chairman Jaczko's Comments on SECY-11-0124, 
"Recommended Actions To Be Taken Without Delay From 

The Near-Term Task Force Report" 

I approve the proposed actions to implement without delay the near-term recommendations as 
described in SECY -11-0124, and I continue to support implementation of all the 
recommendations of the Near-Term Task Force that are discussed in SECY-11-0093, "Near­
Term Report And Recommendations For Agency Actions Following The Events In Japan." 

The proposed actions in SECY-11-0124 to implement the near-term recommendations are a 
good first step. I look forward to receipt of the next paper by the Steering Committee for the 
Longer-Term Review of the Events in Japan that will discuss the priority and actions needed to 
implement the rest of the Near-Term Task Force recommendations. I renew my call for the 
NRC and the nuclear industry to commit to the completion and implementation of the lessons 
learned from the Fukushima accident within five years - by 2016. 
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